Ref. 04-2025
LOXAHATCHEE RIVER ENVIRONMENTAL CONTROL DISTRICT
PUBLIC HEARING - MINUTES
MAY 15, 2025
1. CALL TO ORDER AND PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

Chairman Boggie called the Public Hearing of May 15, 2025 to order at 7:05 P.M.

2. ROLL CALL
The following Board Members were in attendance:
Mr. Baker
Mr. Boggie

Mr. Rockoff
Dr. Rostock

3. TO RECEIVE PUBLIC COMMENTS PERTAINING TO THE FINAL ASSESSMENT
FOR 19465 HARBOR ROAD S

No comments from the public were received.

4. COMMENTS FROM THE BOARD

No comments from the Board were received.

5. ADJOURNMENT

Chairman Boggie adjourned the Public Hearing at 7:06 P.M.
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Ref. 05-2025
LOXAHATCHEE RIVER ENVIRONMENTAL CONTROL DISTRICT
PUBLIC HEARING - MINUTES
MAY 15, 2025
1. CALL TO ORDER AND PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

Chairman Boggie called the Public Hearing of May 15, 2025 to order at 7:06 P.M.

2. ROLL CALL
The following Board Members were in attendance:
Mr. Baker
Mr. Boggie

Mr. Rockoff
Dr. Rostock

3. TORECEIVE PUBLIC COMMENTS PERTAINING TO THE LRD RULE CHAPTER
31-10 SUBREGIONAL LINE CHARGE — HARBOR ROAD SOUTH :

No comments from the public were received.

4. COMMENTS FROM THE BOARD

No comments from the Board were received.

5. ADJOURNMENT

Chairman Boggie adjourned the Public Hearing at 7:07 P.M.
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Ref. 03-2025

LOXAHATCHEE RIVER ENVIRONMENTAL CONTROL DISTRICT
PUBLIC HEARING - MINUTES
MAY 15, 2025

1. CALL TO ORDER AND PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

Chairman Boggie called the Public Hearing of May 15, 2025 to order at 6:55 P.M.

2. ROLL CALL
The following Board Members were in attendance:

Mr. Baker
Mr. Boggie
Mr. Rockoff
Dr. Rostock (in at 6:58)

3. TO RECEIVE PUBLIC COMMENTS PERTAINING TO THE FINAL ASSESSMENT
FOR 109 OLD JUPITER BEACH ROAD

Mr. Matt Sipowski, property owner of 109 Old Jupiter Beach Road, made a public
comment to address the Governing Board on his concerns regarding his final
assessment. He provided a written summary of an explanation to the Governing
Board.

4., COMMENTS FROM THE BOARD
Chairman Boggie asked Dr. Arrington if he could comment on the concerns raised
by Mr. Sipowski. Dr. Arrington indicated that we was completely unaware of Mr.
Sipowski’s concerns and asked for time to investigate the matter. Dr. Arrington
then recommended that the Final Assessment for 109 Old Jupiter Beach Road be
postponed to the June board meeting and the Board Members concurred.

5. ADJOURNMENT
Chairman Boggie adjourned the Public Hearing at 7:05 P.M.
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